
Franklin County Redistricting Plan 
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Pursuant to R.C.W. 29.76.010 the Franklin County board of commissioners proposes the 

following plan to redistrict its commissioner districts.  This is being done to re-balance 

populations within commissioner districts based upon growth and population shifts within 

Franklin County since the last redistricting plan was enacted.  The board of commissioners 

recognizes the need to ensure fairness in elections and compliance with the various federal and 

state laws governing voting rights. 

 

Accordingly, it is proposed that the following precincts within Franklin County be moved as 

follows: 

 

Precinct # and Current Commissioner District  Proposed Commissioner District 

 

007  Dist 1       Dist 2 

009  Dist 2       Dist 3 

010  Dist 2       Dist 3 

011  Dist 1       Dist 2 

012  Dist 1       Dist 2 

045  Dist 3       Dist 1 

046  Dist 3       Dist 1 

047  Dist 3       Dist 1 

050  Dist 3       Dist 1 

058  Dist 3       Dist 1 

068  Dist 3       Dist 1 

105  Not assigned      Dist 1 

 

 

A public hearing to receive comments on the proposed plan will be held January 28, 2020 at 9:00 

am in the Commissioner meeting room of the Franklin County Courthouse.  The public will have 

an opportunity to comment and make recommendations to the commissioners regarding this 

plan. Written comments may be sent electronically to sjones@co.franklin.wa.us or by mail to 

County Administrator 1016 N. 4th Ave. Pasco, WA 99301. Current commissioner district maps 

are available at www.franklingis.org 
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